
NEW BUILDING 
 
We have our new building in the lower part of the school now and there are two classrooms 
operating out of there.  The builders worked tirelessly over the summer to prepare all the 
grounds for this and we are thrilled with how it looks.  The children are very proud of it. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

BUILDING WORK 

There will be continuous ongoing work on the school premises for most of this school year 

and inevitably this means that there are some areas of the school that are closed off and 

fenced off.   Mrs Farr is working closely with North Yorkshire’s Health and Safety team, as 

obviously at all times, the children’s safety is the most important factor.   

 

 

 


